
October 11, 2017

ShotSpotter to Lead Discussion at IACP
2017 on Social Impact of Persistent
Gunfire
Gunfire Detection Leader Hosts Panel on Best Practices to Reduce
Urban Gunfire

NEWARK, Calif. and PHILADELPHIA, Oct. 11, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- ShotSpotter,
the global leader in gunfire detection and location technology, today announced it will
sponsor and lead a high-level panel on “The Social Impact of Persistent Gunfire” at the
International Association of Police Chiefs (IACP) 2017 conference, held October 21–24 in
Philadelphia.  At the conference, ShotSpotter will also exhibit its range of gunfire detection
and location solutions in Booth #1113.

The panel discussion will be moderated by Ron Teachman, ShotSpotter’s Director of Public
Safety Solutions, and will include law enforcement leaders hailing from Cincinnati, Louisville,
Hartford and Chicago. The session will be held Monday, October 23, at 11:00 am, in the
Solutions Theatre #825. The panelists will share best practices to address persistent gunfire,
drawing on their own experiences with the economic, social and financial consequences of
ongoing gun violence in their cities.  

The panelists include:

Major Josh Judah, Louisville Metro Police Department, Louisville, KY
Commander Kenneth A. Johnson, Chicago Police Department, Chicago, IL
Lt. Colonel Paul W. Neudigate, Assistant Police Chief, Cincinnati, OH
Sergeant John O’Hare, Hartford Police Department, Hartford, CT  

“This panel will be an excellent overview and starting point for attendees seeking practical
solutions to address the threat of persistent urban gunfire,” said Teachman. “The speakers
have firsthand experience and will offer specific strategies and an explanation of technology
solutions that have proven successful in their own communities.”   

Teachman, the moderator, has spent 38 years in law enforcement before joining
ShotSpotter. Prior to ShotSpotter, he served as Chief of Police in South Bend, Indiana and
before that in New Bedford, Massachusetts. He also worked for The Emergence Group, a
Washington, D.C. based company specializing in criminal justice reform in post-conflict and
emerging nations. 

About ShotSpotter, Inc.
ShotSpotter is the global leader in gunfire detection and location technology. ShotSpotter's
solutions help law enforcement officials and security personnel identify, locate and deter gun
violence. ShotSpotter is based in Newark, California and offers its solutions on a SaaS-

https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=12A0RX3FlhbJP2uMkB_OrHfrdzBj384coyT5yNruVXDKdPakF8NXTen7AzgIZFvMrqS28QRs_4LOo7C9w1Fopg==


based subscription model to customers around the world, with current customers located in
the United States, Puerto Rico, the U.S. Virgin Islands and South Africa.

Media Contact: Liz Einbinder +1 510-794-3147  LEinbinder@ShotSpotter.com
Investor Relations Contact: Matt Glover +1 949-574-3860  matt@liolios.com   
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